
 

 

17 October 2018      

 
CFO Resignation 

 
Blue Sky Alternative Investments Limited (ASX: BLA) (‘Blue Sky’ or ‘the Company’) announces that its 
Chief Financial Officer, Matthew Whyte, has resigned. The Company acknowledges Mr Whyte’s 
dedication and efforts during six years in the role as CFO and wishes him well in his future endeavours. 

The Company has commenced a process to recruit a new CFO. In the interim, Ms Naomi Rule, who has 
been engaged by Blue Sky in a contract position since July 2018, will act in this capacity. 

 

For more information, please contact:  
 
Leyya Taylor 
Company Secretary  
Blue Sky Alternative Investments Limited  
 
Telephone:  07 3270 7500  
Email:   ltaylor@blueskyfunds.com.au  
Website: blueskyfunds.com.au  

 

 

 

For shareholder enquiries, please contact: 
 
Neil Power 
Investor Relations Officer 
Blue Sky Alternative Investments Limited 
 
Telephone:       0416 186 016 
Email:               npower@blueskyfunds.com.au 
 

 

For media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Emily Blyth 
Telephone:  0401 601 044 
Email:   emily.blyth@teneostrategy.com 
 

 

 
 


